
Dear Sir,

I have lived in the Hadley Wood area for approximately 9 years. My child attended the 
local nursery and school and we (my family) have all spent time playing and meeting up 
with friends in the green spaces around Hadley Wood. I object to the proposed 
development of homes on the green belt.

The green belt must be protected and there must be other areas of brownfield land which 
can be developed in Enfield. Air quality and wildlife must be considered meaning we must 
have "green gaps" between developments in Potters Bar and Barnet. There must be an 
increase in flood risk if the meadows are developed and an increase in cars, adults and 
children which isn't sustainable in Hadley Wood. The school already operates at full 
capacity and Hadley Wood has very few shops and little or no public transport and leisure 
facilities, hence the need to keep the green spaces open for everyone to enjoy. I don't 
believe Hadley Wood needs more houses and the only way for people to function in 
Hadley Wood is by using cars which is something the government and councils will seek to 
reduce.

After taking all of the above into consideration the proposed site is completely unsuitable 
for development.

regards
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